

Agenda Item No. (13)

Board of Directors Meeting of November 19, 2021

COMMUNICATIONS

- 1. Letter from Shelley M. Gordon, MD, PhD, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge Highway and Transportation District, received November 5, 2021, expressing concern regarding the traffic striping for lanes on the Bridge roadway.
- 2. Email from Brigitte Churnin, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge District Board of Directors, received November 10, 2021, suggesting that the east sidewalk of the Bridge be reserved for pedestrians exclusively, while confining bicyclists to the west sidewalk.

A copy of all communications listed above is available upon request from the Office of the District Secretary.

THIS PAGE INTENTIONALLY LEFT BLANK